
The Parish Council have been looking at introducing a tree policy and a tree warden. 

The Council are mindful of the good effects of trees both on the environment and on 

wellbeing. If anyone would be interested in taking on the post of Tree Warden, 

please contact the clerk. The duties would be worked out in detail later, but 

essentially to keep an eye on all the trees and report back to the Council. And to 

work with the Council on their tree policy.  


